Student and Parent/Guardian must sign and return.



GAME DAY FRIDAY, JUNE 2, 2017 CELEBRATING A FANTASTIC SCHOOL YEAR AT LUDWIG

Dear Parents or Guardians and Students,

We will be hosting our 9th Annual Game Day on June 2, 2017. Students who have not received an In-School-Suspension, Out-of-School-Suspension, or two or more detentions (in the 4th quarter beginning March 27) and bus referrals, will be invited to join in the activities.

Students can participate in outdoor activities (provided the weather cooperates), movies, games, prizes, face painting, nail polishing, possible hair creations (all washable), music provided by a live DJ and much more. Each student is asked to donate \$1.00 and will be given a hot lunch and a drink. (Additional drinks will cost .25). Refreshments/snacks will also be sold in the café throughout the day.

To make this a success, we do need your help. In May, we will be asking for the following donations: WATER, **SMALL PRIZES FOR GAMES**, FACE PAINTING SUPPLIES, NEW NAIL POLISH, BEAN BAGS ETC. If you have any new ideas please share with us.

In order for this to work, we need the supervision of many parents – three from each homeroom (8:30-2:00 pm). (We can also do 8:30-11:30 or 11:30-2:00 shifts.) I understand that this is no easy task (especially since younger siblings are **not** invited to attend). Hopefully, you will be able to assist us with your time and/or donations.

I will be sending more information as the time draws near. I ask that you read this letter through with your child(ren), sign and return. If you are able to volunteer for Game Day please indicate below. Thank you in advance for all of your support throughout the year!

Please sign and return	
We have read and understand the criteria need due by March 24 Yes, I am able to volunteer for Game Day No, I am unable to volunteer for Game Day.	ed to attend Game Day 2017
Student Name:	Homeroom:
Student Signature:	<u> </u>
Parent Signature:	